
Shaping the Future of Slalom  
Have you seen the proposals for the future structure of slalom 
racing that were presented at the start of April? 

We want to hear the views of everyone involved or interested 
in slalom. 

Please join the consultation and complete the feedback form 
which is open until 31st May using the QR code or link below 

 

https://forms.gle/YqHxx7Kcgiod3F6R8 

 

Not seen the proposals yet? 

If you haven’t seen the proposals, full details can be found on the 
slalom website at https://www.canoeslalom.co.uk/future-
structure-consultation/ 
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